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April 28, 2021  Sent via email:  chavelka@victoria.ca  
                                                                                                    
 
 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC  V8W 1P6 
 
 
Dear Mayor Helps: 
 
Re:  Support for Laid-off Hotel and Tourism Industry Workers 
 
On behalf of Mayor and Council I would like to thank you for your correspondence regarding the City 
of Victoria’s resolution requesting support for laid-off hotel and tourism industry workers.  Council 
received your correspondence at its April 26th meeting. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Tracy L. Bate 
Deputy City Clerk 
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